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School officials will hold four public meetings 

to discuss rezoning 
Goals include better use of facilities, more neighborhood 

schools, increased parental involvement  
 

       Richmond Public Schools officials will hold four public meetings to 
receive community input on the district’s school rezoning process.  
Officials stress that the rezoning process is part of the district’s recently 
adopted 2010-2012 Strategic Plan and will result in better utilized facilities, 
increased parental involvement, more neighborhood schools and a more 
coordinated feeder system from elementary to middle and from middle to 
high school.  Meetings will be held: 
 
  Sept. 22 Holton Elementary  6:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
    1600 W. Laburnum Ave. 
 
  Sept. 23 Thompson Middle   8:00 – 9:00 a.m. 
    7825 Forest Hill Ave. 
 
  Oct. 4  Chimborazo Elementary  6:30 – 7:30 p.m.  
    3000 E. Marshall St. 
 
  Oct. 5  Thomas Jefferson High  6:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
    4100 W. Grace St. 
 
For more information, call Felicia Cosby at 780-7100. 
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